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Notice of Award
2021 COHQA Grant Program

Central Oregon Health Quality Alliance
1230 NE Third St, Suite 200-A

Bend, OR 97701

(541) 585-2590

Fax: (541) 585-2591

Dear Erin,

We are pleased to inform you that your project, Improving Perinatal Care Coordination across
Oregon, has been selected as a 2021 COHQA Grant recipient. This project has been awarded
$30,000 to be used between July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2022.

Funds must be spent on requested budget items. As the year unfolds, adjustments to budget
item allocation may be allowed with approval from COHQA. If project funds remain unspent at
the end of the grant year, you may request a no-cost extension to allow use of the unspent
funds. If no such request is made, or the request is not approved by COHQA, unspent funds
must be returned to COHQA at the end of the grant year.

A mid-year report and final report are required, and we will follow up with instructions to assist
you with those.

Thank you for your passion to share with other communities what you have learned through
your innovative work in perinatal care coordination in Deschutes County. We are honored to
partner with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Shimiko Montgomery
COHQA Executive Director

Project Title: Improving Perinatal Care Coordination across Oregon
Itemized Award:

Award Total $30,000
Staff 18,102.76
Graphic design 7,800
Participant gift cards 1,000
Software 300
DCHS Indirect 2720.28




